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CHFA- Technical Assistance Update 

 

 

TO: Chairman Shockey and Commissioners  
FROM: Kimberly White, Planning Department 
DATE: 02/15/2023 
RE: Informative Update for CHFA – Technical Assistance 
 
Purpose: 
To Update the Planning Commission on the progress of the consultants for the feasibility study of the 
Mary Drive Parcel.  
 
Background: 
The Town applied for a technical assistance grant through CHFA for proposed affordable housing. Using 
the responses from the recent polls during the Municipal Lands Master Plan, the technical assistance 
committee started work on a feasibility study for the Mary Drive Parcel.  
 
Update: 
 
The attached documents show the proforma for the proposed project and some proposed renderings. 
 
 
 
 


